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Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 2 you are the 

best readers this week!!!                           

Please encourage your child to read 

at least 3 times each week.                      

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!! 

Core value: Ambition                                  

 

Gold Star of the Week!                             

ARC - Hugo Bloom & Zac Wall                                                     

Nursery ~ Grace Unterhalter                                                

Pre-School ~  Colby Sanders                                            

Rec ~ Alfie Shuker                                                       

Year 1 ~ Reggie Rollason                                                  

Year 2 ~ Harrison Quinn                                                        

Year 3 ~ Beau Cooper                                                    

Year 4 ~ Primrose Carmody                                                         

Year 5 ~ Lucas Bushell                                                        

Year 6 ~ Sophia Rollason    

 

 

 

 

Gold Award Achievers this week   

Zac Onslow-Fage                                       

Evan Atkins                                                     

Sabrina Banner 

Parents/Carers of children in                                    

Years  Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us at          

our assembly on Monday 9th January at 2.45pm 

to see your child receive their certificate and to 

hear why they are ‘Star of the Week’ 

End of term message 

from the Governors 

As we come to the end 

of the Autumn term I 

would like to say thank 

you to all parents for 

your continued support 

for your children’s 

school. The governors really do appreciate 

your loyalty to the school, its staff and the 

whole school community. 

This term is always a busy one in school 

and it has been wonderful to be part of the 

many different events and celebrations that 

have taken place. Chaddesley pupils have 

as usual shown what excellent ambassa-

dors they are, in activities both inside and 

outside of school; we are really proud of 

them. 

With very best wishes for a peaceful Christ-
mas and happy new year 
 
Gill Griffiths, Chair of Governors 

Pupils who have 

accessed Times 

Table Rock Stars        

3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Years 4 & 5 you           

are the best Times Table                 

Rock Stars this week!      

Please encourage your child to ac-

cess Times Table Rock Stars  at 

least 3 times each week                                         

The importance of knowing their 

times tables underpins all maths 

concepts and can be used and        

applied across the maths curriculum.  

 KS2 Carol Service           

Thank you to every-

one who was able to 

join us as at our KS2 

Carol   Service this 

morning. The children sang                

beautifully and those who read did 

so with great confidence.            

Well done everyone!                                                 

We would also like to thank the 

KS2 staff for all their hard work in 

putting the Carol Service together. 

Whole School Attendance for the Autumn Term:  

 95.66% 

This means we haven’t quite met our target of 

97%.  Lets hope we can exceed our target in the 

Spring Term! 

Reindeer Raffle                                                 

Thank you to eve-

ryone who           

purchased a raffle 

ticket to win our 

lovely Reindeer, 

we raised a             

fabulous £48.50! 

Congratulations 

to the lucky           

winner                   

Dune Stanley!! 

We would like to extend a huge 

THANK YOU to the PTFA for  

giving up their time in organising 

the wonderful Christmas Market 

earlier this month. Thank you to all of our             

parents/cares who made donations and especially 

to everyone who came along on the day! 

The raffle has been a huge success and we’d like 

to thank all of those who donated a prize, your 

generosity is  greatly appreciated.  

We will let you know at the beginning of next year 

how much we have raised - watch this space! 
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SEND Drop-in 
 

 

 

Miss Edwards is running the 

SEND drop-in on the following 

days in January:- 
 

Mon 8.30am  - 10.00am &  

Weds 2.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in during 

the above times to discuss any 

concerns you have about your 

child’s educational needs. 

School Theatre visit                              

Everyone had a great time last 

week at the pantomime. A huge well 

done to all of the children, who  

behaved wonderfully! 

 

School Admissions for                             

September 2023          

                                                                                           

If your child was born between 1st          

September 2018 and 31st August 2019, 

you’ll need to make an application for a 

school place for September 20213 no 

later than  15th January 2023.  

For more information and to apply, visit:- 

www.worcestershire.gov.uk/school ad-

missions 

If you have any problems applying online 

please contact the Worcestershire Hub 

on 01905 822 700. 

Job Vacancy 
 

Job Title:         Finance Administrator/Co-ordinator 

Scale/Grade:   Level 4 (SCP7-11) 

Salary:             £21,159 (based on Full-Year/35 

hours per week) Salary will be pro-rata’d to reflect 

Term-Time only & weekly hours 

Hours:              24 hours a week  

Closing Date:  12 noon Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

Interviews:       Tuesday 10th January 2023   

Job Overview: 
 

To organise and provide school administrative and 

financial support services to ensure the efficient day

-to-day operation of the school. To contribute to the 

planning, development, and organisation of support 

service systems/procedures and policies. To man-

age the financial elements of our Nursery and Pre-

School and be responsible for whole school pro-

curement . 

Further information and how to apply please click 

on the link below:- 

https://www.ccschool.co.uk/job-vacancies.html 

                                          Closing the Word Gap!                                                                               

As a fun activity we will provide a word every week for you  to talk about 

with your child. 

Give it a go and see if they                 

understand it! Use it in some             

sentences and see if they can too. 

There are also words on your                 

children’s topic sheets. 

puzzling 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary                           

January 

Tuesday 3rd - Return to School                                                             

Friday 20th - Year 5 & 6 visit to the National Space 

Centre 

February 

Friday 17th - Break up for half term 

Monday 27th - Return to school 

March 

Tuesday 21st - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 5.30pm 

Thursday 23rd - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 

7.00pm 

Friday 31st - KS2 Easter Service 

Friday 31st - Break up for Easter  

April  

Monday 17th - Return to School         

                                                            

Future events will be displayed on the front page                                

of the website - https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

Merry Christmas and Thank You from the ARC 

The ARC children would like to say a personal thank 

you to everyone who attended the Christmas Song 

concert on Sunday, to help raise funds to continue de-

veloping the Sensory Studio. The event was organised 

by Barry Carpenter and for those that attended, you will 

recall what a fantastic performance of Christmas songs 

there were to be experienced and enjoyed by all. A 

wonderful way to begin our Christmas week             

celebrations in the ARC.  

We would like to specifically thank the following people who have also 

sponsored a 'Christmas Wish' made by the children at the ARC; 

-Women's Institute  

-Chaddesley Clangers  

-April Richmond-Wright 

-Anonymous cash donation  

-Ally 

-Movies at Chaddesley (Mac) 

-Searley 

The Sensory Studio is an outstanding, developing resource that benefits 

all children from across the school who access the ARC with a focus on 

developing understanding of their senses, how they respond to them and 

sensory integration.  

Have a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year from the ARC 

Parent Support 

Miss Edwards and Mrs Bromage would 

love for you to join them on the                       

Thursday 5th January  

at 9am                                               

to talk all things toileting  

(tea and biscuits included!).  

A leaflet with further information will  

follow, we hope to see you there. 



 

 

 

 

It is with sadness that we say 

goodbye to two members of 

staff at the end of this term. 

Mrs Majoor, Pre-School Teach-

er and Mrs Pogmore, Finance 

Administrator/Co-ordinator. We 

would like to thank them for all 

their hard work during their time at Chaddesley Corbett           

Primary School and wish them all the very best as they 

move on to pastures new. 

Mrs Champ will be joining us in January as 

the Teacher in Pre-School.  

 

 

And also Mrs Banner as a lunchtime supervisor, Mrs Yeo 

and Mrs Shaw as Learning Assistants in the ARC, Miss 

Smith as Cleaning Staff and Miss Hathaway as a PE & 

School Sport Apprentice. 

I am sure you will join us in making them all feel very         

welcome. 


